
Board Proceedings 

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in a work session, Monday, July 16, 2018 in 

the High School Media Center.  President Rosonke called the meeting to order at 6:03 pm with directors Schwickerath, 

Matthews, Denner, Baltes, Superintendent Jurrens, and Board Secretary Ayers present.  

Director Denner moved to approve the agenda.  Director Baltes seconded the motion.  Ayes: Matthews, Schwickerath, Baltes, 

Denner, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

Annette Zeplin, building consultant with Facilities Cost Management Group, was not present at this meeting as scheduled.  

The Board decided to tour the building construction area.  They walked the entire construction zone and discussed the 

progress of the construction.  The board also inspected the mockup of a wall panel with the brick and a window in the panel.      

Director Baltes moved to adjourn at 6:35 pm.  Director Schwickerath seconded the motion.  Ayes: Denner, Matthews, 

Schwickerath, Baltes, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

 

Attest: August 20, 2018 

 

 

          

Joe Rosonke         Bob Ayers 
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